
 

Construction detour effective Tuesday morning June 25 thru the evening of June 26 – Route 16, Zone 6B, 

Zone 6 - Rainbow Creek Dr 

Due to construction, there will be an impact to stops on Route 16, Zone 6B, and Zone 6. Impacted passengers will need to walk to the nearest accessible stop on 

Paquette Dr or Millennium Dr until construction is complete.  

Please see below for stops impacted by the construction. Please note, until you are familiar with the route change, it is recommended that you allow yourself 

additional time as certain pickup and drop off locations will be affected by this detour. The Ground Transportation team would like to remind passengers to be 

aware of the hazards that road construction brings such as uneven ground, moving equipment and excavation.  A great way to reduce congestion caused by the 

road construction is to use the company provided busing to commute to work. 

 ***As construction season can be rather fluid and changes can be quite last minute, please refer to www.mybusroute.ca for the most up to the minute 

changes to detours and routing.   

 

For clarifications or questions please email the Ground Transportation Team at GT_Syncrude@suncor.com 

All Ground Transportation routes and schedules are located at  https://sunlink.suncor.com 
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